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14th January 2022 
 
 

Dear Parent /Carer 
 

Review of the Outbreak Management Plan 
 
Following a review of our Outbreak Management Plan, the Senior Leadership Team have agreed that 
we are able to step down from our Outbreak Management Plan mitigations at this point.  
 

 The Nursery classes will resume as one bubble. 

 Visitors to Nursery will be allowed if their purpose is to maintain the building or support 

children with their learning. 

 
The following mitigations however will remain: 
 

 We ask that only one parent/carer drops off and collects their child to minimise the 

number of adults on site at any one time.  

 

 Parents/carers are requested to wear face coverings when onsite indoors and we would 

advise the use of a face covering for outdoors as well, unless medically exempt. 

 
Although there has not been any update to the national definition of COVID-19 symptoms 

(cough, high temperature, loss/change in taste/smell), as COVID-19 has been circulating in the 

school please also be mindful of the wider symptoms of COVID-19 which are sore throat, 

headache, fatigue, muscle aches, blocked/runny nose, shortness of breath, diarrhoea and 

vomiting, and cold-like symptoms. Anyone with COVID-19 symptoms should isolate and book 

a PCR test. 

 
Our procedures will be reviewed on Wednesday 26th January, when the Government will review the 

Plan B regulations, which are currently in place. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Sharon Kindred 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 


